
COVID-19 Vaccination scheduling for Phase 1B-eligible begins Jan. 11 
Friday, January 8, 2021 

Please review the following information taken from Maricopa County and provided by 

Banner Health; it outlines who is considered Phase 1B and how to go about requesting an 

appointment, providing proof of eligibility, etc. Information on where vaccine will be 

distributed and how to access scheduling systems will be posted on the county webpage 

beginning on Monday, Jan. 11. There is no sign-up process available prior to Jan. 11. Click 

here to visit that page. 

For your convenience, some of the details from that page are shared directly below for you. 

Who Can Be Vaccinated in Phase 1B (Priority) 

Eligible populations in Phase 1B-prioritized are: 

• K-12 school staff and childcare workers
• Law Enforcement/Protective Services*
• Adults age 75 and older

*This includes all sworn officers and government-employed security officers.

On Monday, Jan. 11, Maricopa County will open up vaccination scheduling at Point of 

Dispensing (POD) sites (to be shared on the county webpage) for Phase 1B-prioritized 

individuals. 

• People in Phase 1B must have an appointment to get vaccinated. No walk-ins will
be allowed.

• Information on where vaccine will be distributed and how to access scheduling
systems will be posted on this page beginning on Monday, Jan. 11. There is no
sign-up process available prior to Jan. 11.

https://www.maricopa.gov/5651/Phase-1B
https://www.maricopa.gov/5651/Phase-1B
https://www.maricopa.gov/5651/Phase-1B


• Appointments will be limited initially for Phase 1B and will be available at POD 
sites that are not already fully-booked for second doses to prioritized individuals 
from Phase 1A.   

• People in both Phase 1A and Phase 1B will be able to register and search for any 
available appointments that are not already filled by prioritized healthcare 
personnel.  

At your appointment, be prepared to show: 

1. Your appointment confirmation 

2. A form of ID confirming your Phase 1B employment, such as a work ID or paystub 

or an ID that shows your age if you are 75+.  

This information is being provided as a service to PebbleCreek residents. Your HOA Staff 

does not have any further information or influence. 

  

Update on vaccine administration in PebbleCreek 

Please also note that further inquiry about getting onsite vaccinations here in the 

community continue. At this time, due to the fact that the Pfizer vaccine is the one most 

readily available to providers that staff is in contact with, and due to the sub-zero 

requirements for this vaccine, traveling with it is not possible. When/if onsite vaccine 

administration is a possibility your HOA Staff will facilitate it and inform the community 

  

Source: Bill Barnard, General Manager 
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